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Phone  Numbers

Bonnie  Tracey's  phone  number  is  wrong  in  the   Faculty/Staff  Telephone  Directory and.Doris  Rep-
pen  is   getting  all  of  her  calls.     Bonnie's  number  is   7017  not  7107.     Please  note  this   in
your  directory.

--  Office  of  Admissions
*****

Availability  of  Busch  Garden  Tickets
Busch  Garden  Tickets   are  now  available  at  the   lowest   corporate  rate  to  employees  of  the  Col-
lege.     Faculty,  staff  and  students  may  purchase  these  tickets  for  $13.25  each  at  the  Cashier's
window  in theBusiness  Office.     They  will  be   on  sale  beginning  July  1,1987  through  Noveihoer  1,
1987 .

--  Personnel  Office

Faculty, Staff, and Student News
Mario  D.   Mazzarella  attended  the  World  War   11jF and delivered  a  paper  entitled  "Pope  vs.   Fuehrer--1937."

*****

Conference   at  Sienna  College,   NY.   or`   11-12

At  the  June   18  meeting  of  the  Peninsula  (;hapter  ()f  The  Associati.on  of  Government  Accountants
Ms.   Faith  Belote   and  Ms.   Linda  Waida  received

I   .                                             _-           _                             __lng  award  for  exce
sor  Bob   Fellowes

1lenTe  lrl6Tv6EEEFntal  and  Institutional  Accounting  and  Auditing.     Profes-

behalf  of  the  College

the  Association's  Student  Govemmental  Account-

chairman  of  the  Department  of  Accounting  and  Finance,   received  a  plaque  on

Mario  I).   Mazzarella  delivered  a  paper  on  ''The
Play"   On

Philosophy  of  Backpacking:     Backpacking  as
4  July  at  a  workshop  of  the  bi-annua.I  meeting  of  the  Appalachian  Trail  Conference

at   Lyncnburg  College,   VA.                                     *   *   *   *   *

Marshall  Booker  was
for  the  Virginia  Peninsula  Chapter  of  the
held  at  the   Ramada  Inn,   Newport  News.,

On  July   11,   1987   I)r the  guest  speaker  for  the  15th  Annual  Awards  Banquet
Institute  of  Financial  Education.     The  meeting  was

*****

Robert   A.   Netter,   Registrar,   attended  CAMP  ALL-AMERICAN,   the   1987   Ft.   Bragg  Reserve  Officer's
Tra.ininF Corp  Advanced  Camp  with  institutional  representatives   from  113  eastern  colleges  and
universities.     He   represented  Christopher  Newport  College   and  the  College  of  William  and  Mary
visiting  with  ROTC  cadets   from  both  colleges.     The   cadets  were  participating  in  a  6-week
advanced  training  camp.


